Class-5

Holiday's Homework (Session 2021-22)

English:

Note: Do the given worksheets in your notebook.

REVISION WORKSHEET 4 (WHITE MICE)

Read the lesson and answer the questions given below:

1) Who narrates the story?

- 2) Who puts the speaker in the wrong train?
- 3) The boy gets down at which station, when he realises his mistake?
- 4) What did Mr Ghosh give the little boy to eat?
- 5) Write the meaning of the given words:
- a) Miniature-
- b) Dashed-
- c) Commending-
- d) Released -
- 6) Write 2 proper nouns and 2 common nouns from the lesson.

Common and Proper Nouns

Think of a proper noun each common nouns

1.	woman	→	





- 11. day → _____
- 12. teacher → _____
- 13. city → _____
- 14. month → _____
- 15. university → _____
- 16. restaurant → _____
- 17. company → _____
- 18. hotel → _____
- 19. planet → _____
- 20. actor → _____

N.I	-		-	-
N	()			
	v	ч		•

<u>Directions:</u> Circle the words in the box that are nouns. Then, use those nouns to complete the sentences below.

1	book	run	turtle	globe	pig
	ball	sing	song	jump	pencil
	table	happy	sip	hand	house
1.	I used the		_to draw a	picture for I	my mom.
2. Every night, we read a together in bed.				er in bed.	
3. The dirty, littleplayed in the mud puddle.					
He put the pumpkin pie onto the kitchen					
5	. We used the _		in school	ol today to fir	nd Africa.
6	6. Sean cut hison the sharp edge of the desk.				
7. On the PBS animal show, awas rescued.					
	8 My kitty likes to play with his new, rubber				
1	(a) . was my turn	to pick the		for our p	piano teacher.

10 . Dad wants to paint the _____ blue, but Mom doesn't.

N/	AME:	DATE:
G	RAMMAR WORKSHEET	Г
P	LURAL NOUN	S
•	Write the plural forms of these special n	ouns.
1.	I can see two (fish) fish in t	the fish tank.
2.	How many (child) are t	here in the school yard?
3.	We still need three more forks and (knife	for our dinner guests.
4.	Many trees lose their (leaf)	in the fall.
5.	Many (deer) live in that	t forest.
6.	Sharks can grow thousands of (tooth)	in a lifetime.
7.	What is the population of Mexico? How	many (person) live there?
8.	Cats like to catch (mouse)	
9.	I really want to sit down. My (foot)	are killing me!
10.	(Octopus) have eight a	arms and live in the sea.
11.	There are lots of ducks and (goose)	in this park.
12.	The policeman followed the three (man)	out of the bank.
13.	Many husbands and (wife)	eat at restaurants on Valentine's Day.
14.	(Wolf) look very much	like large dogs.
15.	Farmer Brown has lots of (sheep)	

16. How many (woman) _____ work in your office?

B. Rewrite the following sentences changing the nouns given in bold into their singular forms:
b. Newhite the following sentences changing the floating given in both into their singular forms.
a. The doctor pulled out the aching teeth .
b. The children flew kites.
b. The children new kites.
c. The trees shed even the last leaves .
ci Tille di ces silica even che last leaves.
d. The servants swept the chimneys.
e. Cars needed batteries.
Read the passage below. Almost everything about elephants is big. They are the largest animals that live on land. There are two kinds of elephants: the Indian elephant and the African elephants. A male, African elephant can weigh up to six thousand kilos. Elephants can be up to four meters tall. Elephants need to live in very large areas because they eat and drink so much. Every day, elephants spend about 16 hours eating. They eat up to 200 kilos of food. They can
drink over 250 liters of water. Elephants have very big, very thin ears. Elephants use their ears to cool themselves down. An elephant's trunk can smell food, water and predators. Elephants need very strong legs to support their heavy bodies. Elephant tusks are really long, curved teeth. Elephants use their tusks to dig food and water and to fight.
Answer each question.
1. How many kinds of elephants are there?
2. A male, African elephant can weigh up to six thousand kilos. a. True b. False
3. Why elephants need to live in large areas?
4. What does elephant's trunk smell?
5. Why elephants need strong legs?

Maths:

- I) Complete Chapter 1 Large Numbers Exercises in your notebook.
- II) Do the given below Practise Worksheet I on Chapter 1 Large Numbers.

CLASS V MATHS – WORKSHEET 1 TOPIC: LARGE NUMBERS

- 1. Write the numerals for the following:
 - (a) One thousand seventy-four
 - (b) Two thousand seven hundred fifty-nine.
 - (c) Four thousand seventeen.
 - (d) Eight thousand one hundred seven.
- 2. Write the number names for the following:
 - (a) 7565
 - (b) 2409
 - (c) 5170
 - (d) 9004
- 3. Write the expanded form as shown in the example:

- (a) 517
- (b) 112
- 4. Write the predecessor and successor of:
 - (a) 700
- (c) 550
- (b) 469
- (d) 299

5. Compare using > , = or <:
(a) 246134 264134
(b) 549095 459789
(c) 821234 182324
(d) 946135 946135
6. Form the smallest number using the given digits:
(a) 2,7,4,0,5,9
(b) 9,0,6,2,3,8
7. Write the following in figures.
(i) Six million, four hundred and eleven thousand, two hundred and sixty
(ii) Sixty-five million, one hundred and sixteen thousand, five hundred and five
(iii) Six hundred thousand, two hundred and fifteen
(iv) One hundred and sixteen million, One hundred and ten thousand, and thirty-nine
(v) Fifty-five million, four hundred and sixty thousand, nine hundred and two
8. Rewrite the following numbers placing comma (,) as per the International system and also write number name:
(i) 124468
(ii) 821426430
(iii) 17967254

- 9. Rewrite the following numbers placing comma (,) as per the Indian system also write number name:
- (i) 342573
- (ii) 7049879
- (iii) 1465601
- 10. Arrange the given numbers in ascending order.
 - (a) 58,992; 59,228; 8,59,992; 1,54,992
 - (b) 7,96,441; 8,96,441; 7,99,641; 8,59,821
 - (c) 6,89,774; 6,78,940; 7,18,444; 5,68,710
 - (d) 3,80,751; 3,36,547; 3,98,694; 3,26,880
 - (e) 5,56,442; 5,26,452; 5,95,442; 5,34,561
- 11. Arrange the given numbers in descending order.
 - (a) 71, 800; 40,875; 72,984; 6,98,504
 - (b) 8,63,019; 8,60,548; 8,65,881; 8,59,004
 - (c) 6,30,062; 1,63,050; 8,39,035; 5,69,204
 - (d) 3,80,651; 3,37,547; 3,90,694; 3,36,880
 - (e) 8,56,422; 8,26,452; 8,95,442; 8,34,56
- 12. Given below is the number of people visiting the three shopping malls in a week. Identify and tell which mall received the highest number of visitors and which mall received the least number of visitors.

Mall X - 9,02,200

Mall Y - 7,99,200

Mall Z - 9,18,700

EVS:

E.V.S. Holiday homework: Class V (2021-22)

- As you all know we are in the middle of COVID 19 pandemic and every citizen should follow the COVID protocols to reduce the spread of the virus. Design a poster for public awareness on dos and don'ts during the corona virus outbreak. Use A4 size sheets for this.
- Did you know that the first computer program was written by a young scientist called Ada Lovelace? You can find out about her here: https://youtu.be/2vg-0mlSnSE
 - Find out the names of 5 female scientists and write how they have contributed to their fields on an A4 size sheet.
- You have studied the different kinds of joints in Lesson 2 of your E.V.S. book. Using waste material at home, make models of any 2 joints and write a short note about them. Take help from the following videos:

https://youtu.be/SSIjim RE2s https://youtu.be/QkB6arY5YK4 https://youtu.be/CJRxZmSIhTA

https://youtu.be/kEdDud05VUM

Do not go outside to buy anything. Stay at home and reuse and recycle waste material.

<u>Hindi:</u>

	दीप पहिलेक स्कूल		
	ग्रीवमावकाश कार्य (सप्त - 2021-22)		
	किशा - पाँचवीं विषय - हिंदी		
	9 0 0		
	नीट :- दिया गया कार्य अलग नीटबुक अथवा		
	शीट पर करें		
1.	नीचे दिए गए शीर्षकों के अनुसार अपना परिचय दी।		
	2. माता-पिता का नाम -		
	3. आपकी आयू —		
	प, किसा व विद्यालय का नाम —		
	5. आपका पंसदीदा भीजन -		
	6. आपके मित्र —		
	7- आपकी र्वाचयां -		
	8. आप बड़े होकर क्या बनना चाहते हैं ? और क्यों ?		
2.	अपने मित्र की उसके जन्मीदन पर देने के लिए एक		
2.	संदर सा कार्ड बनाओं। कार्ड के अंदर मित्रके लिए		
	शुभकामकाओं भरा एक संदेश हिंदी में लिखी।		
3.	प्यतंत्र की कहानियाँ पुस्तक से कोई पाँच कहानियाँ		
	पढ़ी व उन्से मिलने वाली सीख कहानी के नाम		
	भाहेत लिखी। 'कीरीना संक्रमण के प्रात जागरूकता उत्पूनन करने की		
4.	कोरोना सक्रम्ण के प्रांत जागरूकता उत्पूनन करने के		
	लिए एक पास्टर बनाइए । इससे बचने के लिए		
	कोई पांच सुझाव भी लिखिए।		
5.	परिवैश पुस्तक - पढ़ाए गए पहले दी पाठों के कार्य को पूरा करें व प्रश्न - उत्तर यह करें।		
	मा रूप भर प भरण-उनार यह वार		